
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 29, 2017 
 
 
UNIFOR LOCAL UNION PRESIDENTS AND RECORDING SECRETARIES 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 

POTENTIAL OPENINGS 
 

We are asking that anyone interested in joining the staff of Unifor submit a request, including 
an area of preference (service, organizing, etc.) and an indication of whether you are willing to 
relocate. 
 
Applications will be kept on file for 18 months and a similar memo will be sent from the 
President’s office yearly to ensure our files are up to date. 
 
Please ensure that your members are made aware of these potential opportunities and Unifor’s 
ongoing commitment to employment equity. 
 
Requests should be sent, in writing, to my office to:  jerry.dias@unifor.org or 205 Placer Court, 
Toronto, ON M2H 3H9. 

 
In solidarity, 

 
 
 
 

 
JERRY DIAS 
NATIONAL PRESIDENT 
 
JD/wwcope343 
 
cc.  B. Orr, R. Gagne, Assistants, National Representatives, National Executive Board 
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